
July 18, 2023 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: Tariff WN U-28, Electric Service – WA Tax Adjustment Schedule 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Attached for electronic filing with the Commission is the following tariff sheet proposed to be 

effective September 1, 2023: 

Seventh Revision Sheet 58A  Canceling Sixth Revision Sheet 58A 

The purpose of this filing is to pass through a new 6% utility tax imposed on gross revenue from 

the sale of electricity within the City of Waverly as specified by Ordinance No. 261.  The fee is 

requested to become effective September 1, 2023 and will increase annual revenues by 

approximately $7,700. The Ordinance states the following: 

Upon every person, firm or corporation engaged in or carrying on an electrical energy business 

of sale, delivery or distribution of electricity, a tax equal to six percent (6%) of the total gross 

income derived from the sales of electricity to users in the Town. 

Electric customers in the City of Waverly will see the following notice on their bills for one 

billing cycle beginning September 1: 

The City of Waverly has imposed a new electric utility tax of 

6% effective September 1, 2023 per Ordinance No. 261.  For any 

questions please call 1-(800)-227-9187. 

The Company requests that the Commission approve the proposed tariff changes included in this 

filing to be effective September 1, 2023.  Enclosed is a copy of the pertinent city ordinance, as 

well as a "Notice of Tariff Change" which will be posted in all Company offices and on the 

Company’s website coincident with the date of this filing.  

Questions or comments regarding this filing should be directed to Joe Miller at (509) 495-4546. 
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Sincerely, 

Patrick Ehrbar 

Director of Regulatory Affairs 

Enclosures 

/s/ Patrick Ehrbar


